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Dear Members of ONS,

I am writing to apply for a scholarship to attend ONS Congress this year. I am thrilled to be co-presenting with one of my colleagues for the first time at ONS. In the past I have attended events made possibly by the society and feel privileged to be able to share some work that we have done at Dana- Farber Cancer Institute. 

Our abstract covers the process by which we started web-based education for patients preparing for Stem Cell Transplant during the Covid-19 Pandemic. Together with members of our patient education department, we worked to pivot from in person and phone education, to now provide a robust educational experience for these patients and their caregivers. 

My hope is that, during the ONS Congress, we can share our project with others and be able to learn what others have done during this unusual time. I believe this is an important event to be able to come together and collaborate on an even higher level, learning from each other and finding the best way to care for our patients. Thank you for considering me for a scholarship to attend ONS Congress this year. I’m looking forward to it!


Sincerely, 

Jennie Caplain, RN
